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Board of Education Meeting Highlights 

 

 

Emily Stubbs—School Board Secretary (retiring) 

Valerie Smith— School  Board  Secretary (incoming) 

Morton Unit School Dist. 709 
 
 

Board of Education Meeting Highlights 

Reorganization of the Board of Education– The Board of Education re-elected Mr. Braker—President; Dr. Cross— 
Vice-President; Mr. Rinkenberger— Secretary for the 2022-23 School Year. 

Audience Presentation: Dr. Shawn Durbin shared his perspective on recent interactions with school personnel as 
well as some previous communications.  

 

Administrative Reports— 

 Superintendent’s Report—Dr. Hill:  

 reported on the district’s application to the DoIT Consortium to be considered for an internet upgrade 
that would pay for and provide a superior internet supplier.  

 reported the district has received 3.8 million dollars over the past year from CPPRT. In previous years, the 
revenue was 1.2 and 1.8 million dollars.  

 

Discussion— Student Handbook revisions were presented by Dr. Teater including cell phone usage, dress code and 
PE exemptions. 

 

 Action Items Approved 

 Administration was reappointed for the 2022-23 school year.  
 Food Service Contract with Arbor Food Service for the 2022-23 school year.  
 2022-23 Fee Schedule and Building Rental Fees 
 2022-23 Full Time Support Staff Salary  

 

If you wish to learn more about a subject, you may view an 

archived broadcast of the meeting on MP-TV available on 

the District website; and/or watch our website for posted 

minutes after being  approved by the Board of Education.   
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